
The Overseas Study Program (OSP) in the Social 
Studies Department travels for eleven days to Spain 
and Portugal in June 2016. Itinerary includes: 

• Lisbon  
• Evora 
• Seville 
• Rock  of  
Gibraltar  

• Málaga 
• Toledo 
• San Lorenzo 
de El Escorial 

• Madrid 

Mr. Patrick Collins 
Social Studies Department 
pcollins@belenjesuit.org 
786-621-4058 

Ms. María Inés Leáñez 
Humanities Department 
mleanez@belenjesuit.org 
786-621-4041 

 Spain & Portugal 
Overseas Study Program for 2016 



 

If  the OSP trip to Spain and Portugal might be of  interest  
to you, please come to the Information Meeting for Parents 
and Students to learn more of  the program and to get 
answers to your questions. 

To register online for the trip: 

www.eftours.com/1654943PU

Welcome! The 2016 Overseas Study Program is designed 
to broaden the cultural, spiritual, and personal perspective of  
Belen Jesuit students. Parents, family members, and alumni 
are most welcome to join in this travel experience. (Middle 
school students must be accompanied by at least one family 
adult.)

OSP  
Information 

Meeting 

Tuesday 
September 15 

2015 
Cosculluela Hall 

Belen Jesuit 

7:00 pm

 

http://www.eftours.com/1654943PU

